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The family of Mildred
Aishanna of Kaktovik

in her passing.

Claude Klaver

The family of

March 18, 2016
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Congratulations!

Tending the Orchard
Presbyterian Women

Bingle Camp
2016 Youth
Triennium

Special Offer Congratulations, Rev. Leisa Carrick
on receiving Golden Heart Lifetime
Achievement Award from the city of
Palmer.

And congratulations to Ruling Elder, Lucy Apatiki, from Gambell
Presbyterian Church! The PC(USA) Racial-Ethnic and Women's Ministry
announced that Lucy is one of three women from across the country to
be honored with the "Women of Faith Award." Lucy, we are so glad that
the national church has recognized how God has been at work in you for
the good of the whole church's witness! View the PC(USA) article.



Vincent Nageak III
in his passing on

Feb. 9th. 

Stay Connected

Visit Our Website:
www.PBYukon.org

A gathering of the Presbyterian Women in
the Synod of Alaska Northwest will be held
June 16-18, 2016 at the First Presbyterian
Church in Wasilla. The event theme is "One
Body, One Spirit". For more information, visit
our website at www.pbyukon.org to
download the brochure and registration
form.
The registration deadline is May 15th.



Bingle Camp is excited to announce that their 2016 Summer schedule is
now online! Check it out at: http://binglecamp.org/

Get registered early (by March 15) and pay your deposit, and take
advantage of the $15 early bird discount.  And if you pay your fees by
April 30 you will receive a free Bingle Camp t-shirt.

There are some exciting new additions to the schedule and they are
adding new services, such as one-way transportation TO camp for the
first 25 campers for each week, who sign up and pay the $20 fee
(parents will still be responsible to pick campers up after camp)
.  
Camp times have been extended this year to start at 4:30 on Sunday
and end at 4:30 on Friday.  They are also offering daytime or 1
over-night weekend retreats to churches who agree to hold services in
our Chapel, that are open to the local community, either Saturday
evening or Sunday morning.

Email or call 479-0562 to reserve your weekend!



It's time to register for the 2016 Presbyterian Youth Triennium!

What:  The Presbyterian Youth Triennium is a five day event focused on
equipping young people to be transformational Christian leaders and
seeks to join the home churches of the attendees to help call young
people into deeper discipleship in Jesus Christ.  The Youth Triennium is a
high energy, biblically infused and focused, youth friendly conference.

Who:    8th - 12 graders (currently in these grades)

When:   July 19-23 (with Yukon Presbytery Pre-Event in Anc. July
17-18)

Where:  Purdue University

Go to www.presbyterianyouthtriennium.org to learn more about the
conference and see a video from the 2013 conference.

Yukon Presbytery will be sending a delegation.  Click on the links below
to find out more about the details of the Yukon Presbytery delegation and
registration forms:
     - 2016 Youth Triennium Information Sheet
     - Participant Registration Form
     - Participant Medical Release Form



If you have questions please contact Danna Larson (Yukon Presbytery
Registrar) at dllsitka@gmail.com or (907) 538-7313.

This year the 222nd General Assembly will be held in Portland, Oregon. 
The Presbyterian Outlook has a long history of telling the entire GA story
- before, during and after each assembly - providing the most
comprehensive, balanced reporting and analysis.

Commissioners and delegates to GA will be tackling difficult and
complicated issues. The Outlook is gearing up to help you understand
everything coming to Portland - whether you are a delegate or
commissioner yourself, involved in orienting and training your
presbytery's commissioners to carry out their duties effectively, or
following the assembly and interpreting the actions taken.

They are offering a special, short-term, deeply discounted
subscription on this year's GA-themed magazines. In the past, this offer
has only been available to commissioners and delegates, but this year,
they are making it available to anyone interested in following along with
the GA actions.

You will receive print and digital magazine March - August (featuring
premium content not available for free online) so you can get ready for
GA, read a summary of actions taken and be given tools to interpret
those actions to others.

That's 10 issues of the Outlook for just $9.95 - a $50.00 value.  

If you are interested in this special offer, please follow the link above or
contact the presbytery office at office@pbyukon.org.

 Mark Your Calendars

April 9, 2016      Tending the Orchard and Beyond



First Presbyterian Church of Wasilla
9am to 4pm

July 16-18, 2016      Presbyterian Women Gathering
First Presbyterian Church of Wasilla

July 19-23, 2016      2016 Presbyterian Youth Triennium
Purdue University
Who: Youth grades 8 - 12
For more information:
www.presbyterianyouthtriennium.org/
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